
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Bruno, John
Cc: Vaessin, Harald; Hadad, Christopher; Husen, William
Subject: Mathematics 4350
Date: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 2:19:51 PM

Dr. Bruno,
 
At its meeting of Friday, September 20, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences Panel of the ASC
Curriculum Committee reviewed a proposal for a new course--Mathematics 4350 “Quantitative
Neuroscience.” The course proposal has your concurrence from the neuroscience major attached
to it: http://crmtview.asc.ohio-
state.edu/currofc/docs/2943/Mathematics%204350%20New%20Course.pdf
 
The faculty Panel unanimously approved the new course with one contingency: they would like to
know whether your concurrence also covers the College of Medicine—Dept of Neuroscience (i.e.,
have they been informed of the course proposal and do they agree with it?) or whether a separate
concurrence needs to be obtained from that unit in COM.
 
Thank you for letting us know.
 
Best regards,
Bernadette Vankeerbergen
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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